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Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

Fwd: Vote NO!

Planning Unknown <planning@edcgov.us> Mon, Jan 5, 2015 at 9:47 AM
To: Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

Hi Char,
Please see email.

Thank you, Debbie
Forwarded message
From: Pinzini, Virginia@PLDCSS <Virginia.Pinzini@pldcss.ca.gov>
Date: Mon, Jan 5, 2015 at 9:28 AM

Subject: Vote NO!

To: "planning@edcgov.us" <planning@edcgov.us>

The EI Dorado County Planning Commission is holding a public hearing on January 22, 2015 at 8:30 a.m. at
2850 Fairlane Court Placerville CA in Building C hearing room to consider a Special Use Permit Revision (S08-
0012R) for Rancho Olivo Vineyards. The special use permit is requesting to allow nine events with up to 150
attendees and wine tasting at the Olivo property on Rancho Road. Their original special use permit only allows
for wine making on site. If you recall, the Olivos violated this permit by holding over 20 events in 2013 (including
weddings almost every summer and fall weekend).

Virginia Pinzini

Supervisor

Placer County Department of Child Support Services
1000 Sunset Boulevard, Suite 200

Rocklin, CA 95765

Phone: (916) 435-5735

Fax: (916) 435-5750

Email:  Virginia.pinzini@pldcss.ca.gov

Website: www.placer.ca.gov/ChildSupport

Please take a moment to provide feedback on the service you received today, whether it was by phone, written
correspondence, or office visit.

This message is for the designated recipient only and MAY CONTAIN PRIVILEGED OR CONFIDENTIAL
INFORMATION. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the
original. Any other use of this E-mail is prohibited.
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